
Soybean Application Instructions  7/17/2012 

 
 
May 22, 2012 
 
 

SUBJECT:  NEW FOR 2012 SOYBEAN ROUND UP READY or FLOWER 
COLOR INSPECTION  
 
Dear Grower: 
 
Use the enclosed application for all of your Soybean crops that you will be requiring 
either a ROUND UP READY OR FLOWER COLOR INSPECTION.  Indicate in the 
appropriate column the type of inspection that you need.  This is ONLY for Round Up 
Ready and Flower Color.  A separate application will be sent at a later date for Leaf Drop 
Inspections. 
 
You need to submit the application to Rita Helms at the Crop Improvement office before 
June 1 for May plantings or June 25 for June planted soybean. Please specify if you want 
the inspector to contact the grower regarding application date of Roundup®, since we 
only have a 10-day window for inspection after application. If you want the inspector to 
contact the grower, be sure to indicate the grower’s telephone number on the 
application. 

 
LATE FEES: We charge a late fee ($100 per application) for each application 
received after its due date. Remember: acreage may be cancelled for a complete 
refund.  
 
Sincerely, 

Rita 

Rita Helms 
NCCIA 
 
enclosures 


